
Republic Services San José 
Fall 2024 Update

Fall Leaves Belong in the Wet Container   
Fall and Winter seasons can bring big changes to our waste stream. 
As the weather cools and leaves begin to fall, it is important to 
know how to dispose of the landscaping waste we may see.  
Leaves, branches, and other landscaping materials such as lawn 
clippings are considered organic waste and belong in the Wet 
container. An increase in seasonal organic waste may mean you 
need to add Wet service or increase the size of your existing Wet 
container. Not sure how much service you need? Call 408-432-1234 
or email sanjoserecyclingteam@republicservices.com to speak 
with a Sustainability Advisor.
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Questions? We’re here to help — call us at 408-432-1234 or visit us online at republicservices.com/municipality/san-jose-ca.



Upcoming Holiday Collection 
Schedule Changes
The holiday season is quickly approaching! There will be no waste 
collection on Thanksgiving Day, Christmas Day and New Year’s 
Day. Service will run one day behind for November 28, 2024 and 
November 29, 2024. Service will also run one day behind for the 
weeks of December 25, 2024 and January 1, 2025. Wednesday 
accounts will be serviced on Thursday, Thursday accounts on 
Friday, and so forth for the remainder of the week. For more 
information and to view your holiday collection schedule,  
visit www.republicservices.com/municipality/san-jose-ca.
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